
Visit victrack.com.au/roadandrail or  
call 1300 842 872 for more information

We are upgrading the  
Koo Wee Rup bus 
interchange to make it 
safer and easier to use. 
We are also replacing 
the existing shelter with 
three new bus shelters.

About the works
During the works, bus services will operate as 
normal, but your bus may depart from a different 
location so please follow the signs. The car park will 
be closed and a temporary car park is available via 
Mickle Street.  
The Cardinia Mobile Library will continue to operate 
every Friday.
These works are part of the Victorian Government’s 
Road and Rail Minor Works Program, delivered 
by VicTrack, to upgrade stations, bus stops and 
interchanges across regional Victoria.
Thank you for your patience during the works, and 
for your safety please follow all signs in place.

KOO WEE RUP 

Bus interchange construction

Construction will begin mid-March 2019
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Visit victrack.com.au/roadandrail or  
call 1300 842 872 for more information

KOO WEE RUP 

Bus interchange construction

During construction the car park at the bus 
interchange will be closed. 
Temporary parking can be accessed via 
Alexandra Avenue then Mickle Street.
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